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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Jennifer Curtis <jennifermariecurtis@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 4:54 PM
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Do not support mandatory vaccinations

All Oregon kids deserve a public education regardless of religion or disability. HB3063 takes that right away. Vote no. 
 
My family and I live in Fresno, California and we have to homeschool our children because we decline to vaccinate them 
any further after one of our sons had a horrible reaction to his one and only vaccine, and after we learned that they are 
at risk for further negative reactions due to their father having an autoimmune disorder. We are now looking to move 
out of state in search of finding a state that supports medical freedom and choice.  
 
Please think about the thousands of families who want medical freedom. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Curtis 


